
Prentice-Hall, Inc. 
En glewood Cliffs, N.J. 07632 

Telex No. 13-5423 

December 23, 1976 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Route 12 
Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, Maryland 	21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This will acknowledge receipt of your December 20rh letter and its 
enclosures to Mr. Grenquist. 

I will bring these to his attention upon his return to the office. 

Thank you very much. 

Cordially, 

--e`er'ee es4  

Eleanor Clear 
Secretary to Mr. Grenquist 
Trade Book Division 


